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June 1, 2024 
 
 
Dear Families of Holy Cross School, 
 
 
On behalf of the school board, this is a friendly reminder that all tuition fees for the current 
school year are to be paid in full by the end of the school year, June 30, 2024.  It is 
important to start the beginning of each school year, September 1, 2024, with a zero-
balance for tuition fees owing to your accounts.  Please ensure that any and all fees owing 
for the program are paid promptly upon receipt of the invoice. 
 
We understand that at times families may experience financial difficulties, if that is the 
case, please let us know so we can assist in making budget payment arrangements.  

Should you require any further information, please contact me at the school during regular 
office hours.  
 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. 
 
 
Yours in Catholic education, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Catherine Walker 
Principal 
Holy Cross School 
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